PAW Pride Patrol

Parents and Guardians - Thank you for taking the time to be involved in the Fallsington Elementary School community. Please scan the QR code below with your phone camera to open and complete the PAW Pride Patrol form. Our PAW Pride Patrol is the family involvement and recognition part of our School Wide Positive Behavior and Intervention Supports (SWPBIS) program. At each PTO meeting we will randomly select a name from the parents and guardians who have participated or volunteered in activities the month prior. The winner is then able to select from the list of prizes for that month. The PAW Pride Patrol prizes could be reserved seats for a school event, guest reading in your child's class or some other prize options.

If you are not able to scan the QR code then or click the link below: https://forms.gle/yxK5oKouj2vEYhkf8



